Important Announcement for the
CFAP and MSA students

B

January 17, 2025
Dear Examinees,

As part of the Institute’s ongoing policy to transition CFAP and MSA
examinations to a computer-based environment, we are pleased to
inform you that the remaining two papers i.e., Advanced Accounting and
Financial Reporting (CFAP-1) and Audit, Assurance, and Related Services
(CFAP-6), will also be conducted in computer-based environment starting
from the Summer 2025 session.

With this transition, all CFAP and MSA Examinations will henceforth be
conducted in a computer-based environment only.

Please note that:

* Examinees residing outside Pakistan will continue to appear in a
remote proctoring environment.

« All other terms and conditions relating to computer-based
examinations will remain unchanged.

For any inquiries or clarifications, please contact wus at
examinations@icap.org.pk




